
Dear Parents and Carers,
What a great week we have had which included meeting our new Year 7
learners and their parents.

School Council 
This week our school council have delivered
assemblies to the school outlining their action plans.
They have chosen to focus on 3 key areas, Anti-
Racism, Anti-Bullying and Wider School Issues. They
have been amazing, what great young leaders they
are!
They have also had the opportunity to take part in a
study about healthy schools. Their thoughts and
views will be taken all the way to Welsh Government!
We are extremely proud of their contribution. 

Mind of the Student 
On Monday, all learners had a session with this
organisation who give young people the
confidence to speak about their mental health. The
session taught learners to be equipped with the
knowledge, confidence and skills to recognise and
address their own mental health needs. This helps us
create a culture where mental health and
wellbeing is both protected, prioritised and
promoted.
 

Efforts to High Things
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Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                    Headteacher

New Year 7 Parents Evening and Move Up day 
This week we welcomed our new year 7 learners.
Thank you to all of the parents who attended on
Thursday evening, we look forward to starting our
partnership with you.
On Friday, our new Year 7 learners experienced a
day at our school ready for their start in September. 
Welcome to Team Lliswerry 

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 18 July - Last day of term 

Efforts to High Things

Summer Showcase 
On Wednesday evening, we hosted our
annual summer showcase. As always it was
fantastic to see the range of amazing
talents we have at our school including
musicians, singers, dancers and actors. We
also have a talented staff band and Miss
Rafee on the saxophone.
Thank you to all who participated and to
Mrs. James-Williams and Mrs. Maynard for all
your hard work in planning and preparing
the learners. 

Mrs. Cooper remembered 
On Monday, I shared the sad news of the passing of Mrs.
Cooper. During the week, we have had lots of conversations
with parents and our community wanting to pass on messages.
If you would like to write a message remembering Mrs. Cooper
please use the link below and we will pass them on to Mrs.
Cooper’s family and loved ones. 
In Memory of Jayne Cooper 

https://lliswerryhigh.org/memorial/
https://lliswerryhigh.org/memorial/

